
 

 

24th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been another great week at Rosherville and some great learning has been taking place. 
The children have coped well with the differing weather this week particularly not going out at 
lunchtime on Thursday due to the rain.  

 

Ebbsfleet Winter Lights - Community Cohesion Plus 

Next week will be a busy week for Rauf Class. They will be contributing to the Ebbsfleet Winter 
Lights Festival which takes place on February 1st 2025 in Platinum Jubilee Park. The art project 
will be led by Same Sky project, which is a community led art organisation, on Tuesday 28th 
January at Rosherville. The children will spend the day creating a piece of art which will be 
displayed in Platinum Park that they have worked on collaboratively. If you would like to be part 
of this, then head on down to Platinum Park next Saturday. We look forward to sharing pictures 
of this next week. 

 

 

Tea Party  

Rauf Class will also be hosting a tea party for our local community on Wednesday 29th January 
in the afternoon. Members of the community have been invited by Rosherville so children can 
see the impact they are making and can make in the future to their own local community. We 
are really looking forward to welcoming visitors to our school and deepening our understanding 
of real community engagement.  

 

 

 

 



 

Winter Disco  

Tickets are still available to be purchased after school from 3.15 pm. Discos are the event which 
our children thoroughly enjoy. Please support our Friends of Rosherville who have organised 
this event.  

 

 

Uniform 

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform. This is a life skill they need to 
learn as almost every workplace has a code of conduct for dressing in the correct attire. Our 
uniform policy clearly states that children must wear black shoes or all black trainers with no 
obvious branding. These policies have been agreed by the Governing Body and must be adhered 
to. We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If this presents you with a difficulty, please 
speak to Mrs Roddan. 

 

 

O2 

The Rosherville Choir are at the O2 today taking part in the Young Voices concert with 
thousands of other children. It is a fantastic experience and we look forward to adding pictures 
to the newsletter next week. Thank you to all the parents that are going to support their children 
and a huge thank you to Mrs Carter and Miss Horrobin who have organised this for the children 
in conjunction with the Trust. We recognise that this enables our children to understand the 
meaning of community in a different context by joining with others with the same interests and 
talents in order to have fun. To hear thousands of children singing together is a truly ‘magical’ 
moment particularly when they are singing by torch lights. 

 

 

 

Headteacher 

The Trust will be interviewing for the post of Headteacher on Monday and Tuesday next week. 
We will be able to let you know the outcome shortly afterwards. It is a really exciting time for the 
school as the next chapter for our school begins.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

 
 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th – 9th June 2025 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 

 
Headteacher 

Term 3 
Friday 31st January Winter Disco - KS1 – 3.15 – 4.15pm 

KS2 – 4.30 – 5.30pm 
Thursday 13th February  Rauf Class Science Museum Trip  

 
Friday 14th February  End of Term 3  

Term 4 
Monday 24th February  Start of Term 4 

Friday 14th March  Staff Development Day  

Friday 4th April End of Term 4 


